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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  TOWN COUNCIL 

FROM:  ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYOR  

RE: CPC-MATCHING FUNDS FOR FEASIBILITY STUDY  

DATE:  MARCH 14, 2018 

       

I hereby submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council: 

 

“That the Town of Weymouth appropriate $10,000 from the Community Preservation Fund-

Community Housing Unreserved Fund Balance (4906-321006) to provide matching funds in 

securing a $100,000 grant through MA Housing for the purpose of obtaining a feasibility 

study analysis for the Weymouth Housing Authority’s Lakeview Manor property as described 

in the request put forward by the Weymouth Department of Planning and Community 

Development.  

 

No Public hearing or legal notice is required.” 

 

At the time this measure was submitted, the CPA Community Housing unreserved fund 

balance was $539,698.64. 

 

 

 


